
May 15, 2015 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 As the end of the year is fast approaching, I 

want to take a moment to thank each and every 

parent for such a wonderful year.  It was great 

working with positive, supportive parents and building a team 

that created an excellent learning environment for the 

children.   

 We had fun this past week learning about the life cycle of 

a frog.  We read many nonfiction books that described the life 

cycle, talked about what frogs like to eat, and where 

they make their habitats.  Some fascinating facts 

about frogs include:  they don’t need to drink 

because they absorb water through their skin, most 

frogs can jump more than 20 times their own body length, and 

a group of frogs is called an army of frogs.  After learning about 

frogs, each student wrote a few sentences about a frog and 

illustrated a picture about their writing.  Please ask your child to 

tell you about the life cycle of a frog.    

 Next week we will wrap up our year by talking about 

summer and safety tips.  Please also remember to send a sack 

lunch with your child (no peanuts please ) on the last day 

(Wednesday, May 20th).  Thanks so much.  Enjoy a safe and 

relaxing weekend.  

 Mrs. Galles 



 

 

Upcoming Events and Reminders 

Last Day of school:  Wednesday, May 20th   1:30 Dismissal.  

Don’t forget to send a sack lunch with your child.  We 

will eat lunch together one last time as a class  

 

Please let me know if any after school changes prior to 

this date if at all possible.  Your child’s report card will 

be sent home in an envelope.  Please make sure to 

send their folder and backpack on the last day.  If any 

lunch money, book money, etc. is owed you may pick 

up your child’s report card in the elementary office 

once paid in full.  Thanks so much    
 

 

 

 


